
     

Dear Edison Families, 
We are so excited about the outstanding start to the school year. 
We continue to build on our past successes and are proud of our 
universal adoption of our Gifted and Talented Education (GATE) 
program. 
 
As we continue to build on our tradition of excellence, we are 
proud to share the outstanding results from the Spring 2025 state 
assessments. Our students are far exceeding both state and 
district proficiency rates in Mathematics and Language Arts. In 
fact, our middle school students achieved unprecedented levels 
of success, with 95% proficiency in Language Arts and 82% 
proficiency in Math! 
 
These exceptional outcomes are a direct result of the strong 
partnership between home and school, our commitment to 
universal GATE instruction, and the exceptionally high 
expectations we hold for every student. We celebrate this 
success as a community and look forward to continued growth 
together.
Respectfully, 
Mr. Gormaz
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ANNOUNCEMENTS

Principal’s Message

October 2025

● 10/1: Fire Drill
● 10/6: No School 
● 10/8: Coffee with the Principal @ 8:30am
● 10/10: M.S  Dance @ 5pm
● 10/14: Edison Eats: Panda Express
● 10/15: Multicultural Event @4pm
● 10/16: Great Shake Out 
● 10/16: Make Up Picture Day
● 10/16: PFO Mtg. @ 6pm 
● 10/24: Trunk Or Treat @ 5pm
● 10/27-10/31: Red Ribbon Week
● 10/29: Fag Football Game @ 3:330pm
● 10/29: Volleyball Game @3;30pm
● !0/30: Flag Football @ 3:30pm
● 10/30: Volleyball  Game @3:30pm
● 10/31: Minimum Day

EXCITING NEWS! 
   We’re so excited to stay connected 
with all our amazing Bobcat Families! 
To help us do that, we’ll be sending out 
a Family ID via email soon. This special 
PIN will be your key to signing in at all 
of our parent meetings and community 
events.Keep an eye on your inbox—and 
we can’t wait to see you at our 
upcoming events! 


